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Northern Ireland Authority for Utility Regulation 

Queens House, 14 Queen Street, BELFAST, BT1 6ER 
T: +44 (0) 28 9031 1575  F: +44 (0) 28 9031 1740  W: www.niaur.gov.uk 

 
         Our Ref:  
 
         Your Ref: 
 
          10th September 2009 
     
         
Dear  
 
RE: UR Information Event on Price Control 2010 to 2013 Draft Determination for NI Water 
 
The Utility Regulator invites you to attend an information event on its draft determination of costs and 
charges for water and sewerage services covering the period from April 2010 to 2013. A number of 
information events are being arranged as identified below: - 
 

 25th September 2009  –   2.00 p.m. –   3.30 p.m. Conference Room, Queens House 

 29th September 2009  – 10.00 a.m. – 11.30 a.m. Conference Room,  Queens House 

 30th September 2009  – 10.00 a.m. – 11.30 a.m. Conference Room, Queens House  
 
We would be grateful if you confirmed your preference regarding attendance date together with 
attendees on the attached form.  The form can also be located on our website www.niaur.gov.ukand 
returned by post to the address at the foot of this letter or by email to stephen.magowan@niaur.gov.uk. 
Your form should reach us no later than close of business on 22nd September 2009.  
 
The event will be an informal opportunity for you to ask questions about our work and express your 
views. Please find attached a short background note which outlines the purpose and aspects we plan to 
discuss.  
 
It is important to clarify that the information event and our draft determination do not relate to the NI 
Executive’s policy issue of domestic charges.  
 
The PC10 Draft Determination summary document will be published on the 18th September 2009 and 
will be available in hard copy from our office or on our website www.niaur.gov.uk. We welcome 
comments on our draft determination document which should be received on or before the 6 November 
2009.   
 
I look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jo Aston  
Director of Water Regulation 
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